
 

The Housing Authority of the Town of Enfield is closing its two, three and four bedroom Moderate Rental 

program waiting lists and its Elderly program one-bedroom waiting list effective October 1, 2025.  No 

applications will be accepted after September 30, 2025. No date has been chosen to re-open the waiting lists.  

When a date has been chosen, information will be provided in widely distributed newspapers and on the 

Housing Authority of the Town of Enfield’s website as to how to apply for housing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


